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12/17/15 

The States of Idaho and Kansas 

Planet Home Lending is pleased to announce that the States of Idaho and Kansas have been added to its 

approved list for “non-delegated” Sellers.  

The Planet Home Lending Seller Guide, Matrices and overlays will be updated in the near future. 

If you have any questions, please contact your National Sales Manager. 

 

 

 


